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On the 23rd of September we went on an absolutely amazing school trip to Sheringham. We 

all dressed as evacuees with our gas masks and identity cards. Before we got on the train 

(The Black Prince) the evacuee inspector checked our hands and hair. When we boarded 

the train we were all given ration books. We were meant to stop at Holt but another train 

needed to go past us but there was an un-exploded bomb on the top of a bridge. We couldn't 

wait for the bomb squad team to get there…so we had to go under the bomb, when we did 

we had to put our hands on our heads which were on the table. When we got there an air 

raid started. What were we going to do? Well there was a nearby bunker (safe house) when 

the bombing was over; our hearts were pumping like mad. We had rations for lunch, we 

learned about the different types of aeroplane and before we came back we looked inside a 

train carriage cottage and did a few of the chores there. For the final few minutes we raised 

the flag of the Union jack.  

Written by:- Charlie Beeston and Harvey Davies, 6H 
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F J S  P A R ENTS  AND  P U P I L S   

WOR K I NG  TO G E TH E R  

 

 

Year 5 Curiosity Cafés will be taking place on the following dates: 

  Class 5J   Monday 10th November   9am 

  Class 5W   Tuesday 11th November  1.30pm 

  Class 5C   Tuesday 11th November  9am 

 

We look forward to welcoming you in to our classes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 3rd October, Fakenham Junior School took a team of 25 children to run at a 

regional Cross Country event at Gresham's school in Holt. There were 33 other schools 

competing in the boys and girls Under 9 and Under 11 events. 

After walking the course, the boys under 9's set off first, followed by the girls under 9's, 

the boys under 11's and finally the girls under 11's.  

It was perfect weather for the event and FJS had some results to match the excellent 

sunshine! Callum Wright finished 6th out of 190 in the boys u9's race and Travis Fletcher 

finished 10th out of over 200 in the boys u11's! The boys u11's came 3rd in the team 

event and the boys u9's won the team event (which had been won by Gresham's for 6 

of the last 8 years!)  

 

PARENTS/CARERS/FAMILY MEMBERS 

STORYTELLING AND READING AT HOME SESSION  

WITH  

NEIL GRIFFITHS, CHILDREN’S AUTHOR and   

CREATOR OF STORYSACKS 

ON 

THURSDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 

1.45pm—2.45pm 

In the school hall 

CRECHE will be available. 
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So are School Governors. 
 

Do you manage a household budget? 
Do you help run a small business? 

Do you, or did you work in financial services? 
The you have the skills the Governors need to help oversee the  

School Budget. 
 

Come and join us! 
Leave a note in the office and I will contact you with details. 

 
Ian Randall  Chair of Governors 
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October 
 
4CH Curiosity Café    13th October    9.30am - 11am 
3W Curiosity Café    13th October    11.30am –3pm 
Webster Stratton Parenting Course  15th October     8.30am - 12pm 
4M Curiosity Café    15th October    9.30am –11am 
Open the Book Assembly    15th October     11am - 11.15am 
Y6 ‘We Can Do It’ Maths Café  15th October    1.30pm - 3pm 
3/4T Curiosity Café    16th October    9am –11am 
3H Curiosity Café    16th October    1.30pm –3pm 
ADHD Parenting Skills    17th October    9am –1.30pm 
 
Yr6 Grafham Residential   20th October—24th October  
Yr6 Portals to the Past WW2   20th October    All Day 
Yr6 Crucial Crew     21st October    All Day 
Webster Stratton Parenting Course  22nd October     8.30am - 12pm 
Y4 ‘We Can Do It’ Maths Café  22nd October    1.30pm –3pm 
 
HALF TERM  School Closed  23rd October—31st October 

Housepoint Trophy 
 

 

 

26th September - Buckenham 

3rd October - Edwards 
 

As the weather is turning wetter and colder it is important that all children bring their coats. 

Please ensure that coats are clearly named.  Thank you. 

For safety reasons, all children 

cycling to school must wear a 

helmet. 


